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Our voter rolls are in question.   Our country suffers integrity issues about our voting 

standards.  We must remove all doubt and create a standard by which we remove 

opportunity for fraud, cheating and voting error.   Our country and our forefathers 

wanted the governed to be the consenting party to rules and standards.   We are the 

governed and want to remind you we are ones who depend on you to represent our 

desires.  Voting is not to be taken lightly and degrading our one opportunity to be 

heard to cheating without removing all ways to cheat is no longer protecting the 

integrity of our community.   We the governed need you to support voter integrity and 

demand voter Id.  Single day voting  and no machines.   Support no vote by mail 

(except absentee) and our integrity to return to the ballot box.   


